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14 August 2019 
 

FROM: Howard Sprow, SO-CS 
TO: DCDR, Division 10 
 
SUBJECT: SO-CS Activity Report – August 2019 Meeting 
 
A couple of our flotillas identified a problem with the links to the FEMA courses ICS-100, 200, 
700, and 800 on the national Auxiliary site and on the FEMA site.  I escalated the problem to 
National IT but they have not yet identified the cause and the problem links seem to be 
accessible without issues from most of their computers.  As an alternative path to these 
important courses I have updated the Division 10 Quick Links page to include working links to 
the FEMA courses.  Members should always use the Quick Links page for these courses.  
Members can scroll down to the Training section on the Quick Links page to find the links to the 
courses. 
 
FC and SO reports were posted on the Division website. 
 
Flotillas have continued to add content to their websites but no major changes were reported. 
 
 
Howard Sprow 
USCG Auxiliary 
VCDR Division 054-10  
SO-CS, Division 054-10 


